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Diary Dates 

Drama Club - Thursdays  

Yr 3 & 4 - 3:15pm till  4pm 

Coding Club - Mondays 

Yr 5 & 6 - 3:15pm till 4pm 

Taekwondo - Wednesdays 

Look out for a letter soon 

Can we draw your attention to our School Uniform, at 

the moment we have quite a few children who come to 

school wearing incorrect uniform.  

Uniform is a very important part of school and should 

be worn every day of school (with pride hopefully). We 

try and make it as simple as possible so parents can 

‘shop’ around. 

 Grey or black trousers, skirt or pinafore 
 

 Light blue polo shirt and a navy school sweat shirt 
 

 Black shoes (high heels, boots and platforms are 

seen as a hazard under the school’s health and 

safety policy and therefore not allowed). 

From Monday 16th  January we will be asking children 

to change into PE kits if they have the incorrect uniform 

on,  PLEASE NOTE -  This also includes footwear!  

Holidays in term time must be approved by 

the Headteacher and will not be granted 

unless there are exceptional circumstances. 

Children who are taken out of school for 

family holidays without permission will be 

marked as unauthorised and this will be 

picked up by the Local Authority         

Attendance Team.  

Remember - We can never repeat a day 

teaching, If your child misses school, they 

may miss a valuable lesson that will not be 

taught again! 

Can we also draw your attention to our 

PE Kits - we have recently changed the 

tops to the colour team that your child is 

in. The t-shirts were given free out by 

school for the children to use, but should 

you wish to replace one or buy anymore 

then please call in, they're priced at a 

very reasonable £2. 

Please also note that black pumps are 

essential, trainers mark the hall floor and 

aren’t very grippy on the apparatus.  

Children without correct PE Kits from 

Monday 16th January will be given        

alternative written work and will not be 

allowed to take part on Health and Safety 

grounds! 

Sunshine Class are looking for any hair and 

beauty products, any old hair driers,  

straighteners etc for their role play area. It 

doesn't matter if they don’t work. Thank you  



We’re proud to recommend the fantastic  

service we always receive from JKL Valeting 

and Vehicle Detailing  

 

Please have a look on our website at  

http://www.poolhouse.lancs.sch.uk and look for the ‘Parents Info Pencil’ 

If you’re still unsure about correct School Uniform 


